
From: Vang, Nhia (CI-StPaul)
To: Peterson, Janis (CI-StPaul); *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: FW: Class N Nortification
Date: Friday, April 9, 2021 9:05:09 AM

Janis,
 
Please add this objection for license application for Randolph Craft LLC, DBA A Side Public House,
754 Randolph Ave.  Thanks.
 
Nhia
 

From: Noecker, Rebecca (CI-StPaul) <Rebecca.Noecker@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Friday, April 9, 2021 6:26 AM
To: tnbgoddard@yahoo.com
Cc: Vang, Nhia (CI-StPaul) <nhia.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: RE: Class N Nortification
 
Dear Therese,
 
Thank you for writing to share your objection to the license for the property at 754 Randolph. 
 
I’m cc’ing our Legislative Hearing Officer Nhia Vang so she is aware of your concerns and can follow
up with you on the process for filing a formal objection.
 
Best,
Rebecca
 
Rebecca Noecker │ Saint Paul City Councilmember, Ward 2
 
15 West Kellogg Blvd – Suite 310B │ Saint Paul, MN 55102
651.266.8622│rebecca.noecker@ci.stpaul.mn.us
 
Stay connected to Ward 2!  Sign up for quarterly e-newsletters, like us on Facebook and follow us on Twitter.

 

From: therese goddard <tnbgoddard@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 31, 2021 9:30 AM
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward2 <Ward2@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Fw: Class N Nortification
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

 
Dear Councilmember Noecker,
I live a block and a half from the former Fire Station #10 and I strenuously object to the license application to permit
"291 or more" seats at this 754 Randolph Ave. venue, because there is absolutely nowhere in this tight urban
neighborhood to accommodate parking for anywhere near this number of guests.  The suggestion that parking
wouldn't be a problem, because enough people coming to this venue would be walking or bicycling is so wrong that
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it is outrageous.
Please respond with your position on this matter.  I have forwarded, below, an email I received from the Fort Road
Federation
Sincerely, Therese Goddard, 449 Arbor St.(at James Ave.)
 
----- Forwarded Message -----
From: Emily Northey <emily@fortroadfederation.org>
To: Emily Northey <emily@fortroadfederation.org>
Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2021, 3:56:10 PM CDT
Subject: Fwd: Class N Nortification
 
FYI about Fire Station #10
 
 
Emily Northey
Executive Director and Community Organizer
West 7th / Fort Road Federation, 882 West 7th Street, Suite 6, Saint Paul, MN Detailed
Directions
emily@fortroadfederation.org
office: 651.298.5599  /  Sign-up for Email Updates  /  Facebook  /  Instagram  /  Twitter
 
*Our day-to-day operations depend on the support of our community.*
*Donate today*
 

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-StPaul) <jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Date: Tue, Mar 23, 2021 at 2:03 PM
Subject: Class N Nortification

 

Class N Notification for the following: 

 

Randolph Craft LLC

DBA A Side Public House

754 Randolph Ave

 

Ward   2      District Council     9 

 

License application for:

 

Liquor On Sale – 291 or more seats

Liquor On Sale – Sunday
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Malt Off Sale (Growler)

 

Jeff Fischbach
DSI Inspector III – Licensing Division

City of Saint Paul
Department of Safety and Inspections (DSI)
375 Jackson St, Suite 220
Saint Paul, MN 55101

P: 651-266-9106 /  Fax: 651-266-9124

jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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